Please accept my testimony supporting HB27680 and do establish limits on campaign contributions. We are all faware of the
escalating decline of democracy in this state. Scandals regarding campaign contribution influence are regularly exposed. It is time
to level the playing field, and we can only impact the influence of the people, whom our government is intended to serve, by
reducing the influence of corporations. It is time to leave the wallets in the car before walking into the capitol, and doing the
business of, by, and for Oregonians. Campaign contribution limits is a first step for creating much needed change.



